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Dear Parents/Carers  
 

KABS Summer Fun Day: 
As a special treat, our fabulous parents committee, KABS, are providing all children in school 
with a Summer Fun Day on Friday 19th July. They have organised for a range of inflatables 
on the school field and booked Luchini’s ice-cream van to come to school too. Both school 
and KABS would like to thank you all for the support you have shown to school over the 
course of this academic year for events such as the Readathon, the Easter Fayre, Roald Dahl 
Day, the Christmas Shopping event & Christmas Cards and also at the discos. The money 
that was raised from these events over this year has provided our children with: 
· New iPads and chargers 
· Summer Fun Day and ice-creams 
· A pot of money for class teachers to subsidise transport for trips/visits, buying new class-
specific resources or to invite a visitor into class 
· Reading medals linked to the ‘Top 20 reads’ 
· Year 6 Leavers books and more… 
I’d also like to personally thank all of our KABS Committee members, past and present, for 
all of their time and hard work behind the scenes, which is done on a voluntary basis, to 
provide all of the lovely treats for our pupils. It is very much appreciated by all of the staff 
team and the children too. Thank you! 
 
Year 1- 6 walk: 
This year, for our end-of-year walk, we plan to take all children from Years 1-6 to Whinlatter 
on Monday 22nd July. There will be two different walks planned for Key-stage 1 and Key-
Stage 2 pupils. We will all meet up for lunch and hopefully have some time to play on the 
park and return to school before the end of the school day. Please could we ask for a 
donation of £6 per pupil to cover the transport costs, which can be paid for on 
SchoolMoney. Children will need to bring along a packed lunch, plenty of drinks and wear 
comfortable, weather appropriate clothing and footwear. 
 
 

Wk 10/06/2024  

 Attendance Unauthorised 

Catbells 91.43% 1.43% 

Haystacks 95.0% 1.67% 

Barrow 96.32% 1.05% 

Dodd 93.33% 2.5% 

Blencathra 96.88% 0.63% 

Skiddaw 90.43% 8.7% 

Whole 
School 

94.77% 2.44% 

Friday 14/06/2024 

 Golden Sweatshirt 

Reception Esme Cuthbertson 

Year 1 Hetty Crane 

Year 2 Evie Lankester 

Year 3 Ollie Burns 

Year 4 “All of them” 

Year 5 Daisy Graham 

Year 6 Mia McGivern 
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P.E Kits and Footballs: 
Unfortunately, we still have a number of children who are wearing football kits and branded 
clothing as part of their P.E kits. Staff are then having to ask children to swap their branded 
clothing for items that have been left in lost property, which the children are reluctant to 
do. Please can you ensure that your child comes to school on P.E days wearing the school 
P.E kit of: unbranded black/navy-blue shorts/leggings/jogging bottoms, plain white/red t-
shirt, unbranded black/navy-blue hoodie and trainers. 
There has been some confusion as to whether children can bring their own footballs into 
school for play times - we have a good stock of footballs in school which children can use 
and therefore there is no need for them to bring their own in. At times, the footballs from 
home can be damaged or go missing which causes a lot of upset and so it is best to avoid 
this by not bringing them into school from home. This is something which is very tricky for 
staff to monitor so please can you talk to your child to support us with this. 
 
Dates for your diary Summer 2: 
Please note that dates for various events will be added to this list throughout the term and 
so please check dates weekly to keep up to date. 
· Wednesday 19th June: 09.30-11.30am Year 3/4 Mock wedding linked to R.E 
· Wednesday 19th – Friday 21st June – Year 5/6 London residential 
· Thursday 27th June 11-12 Nursery sports day (In the case of bad weather, the reserve date 
is same time on Thurs 4th July) 
· Thursday 27th June 1-3pm Whole school sports day (In the case of bad weather, the 
reserve date is same time on Thurs 4th July) 
· Friday 5th July – Year 6 Leavers party and sleepover 
· Wednesday 17th July 2pm & 6pm – Years 4/5/6 Summer show 
· Thursday 18th July – KABS summer disco 
· Friday 19th July – KABS Summer fun day & ice cream treat 
· Monday 22nd July – Year 1-6 walk at Whinlatter 
· Tuesday 23rd July 9am – Year 6 Leavers assembly 
· Tuesday 23rd July 1.15am - Break up for summer 
 
Kind regards,  

 
Mrs A Bewsher – Headteacher  


